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We want to thank all the sponsors for being a part of this 

year’s event! What an amazing show of support for our 

area!!! 

Looking for a fun way to volunteer a little bit                

of your time this summer? Consider coming to Baroda   

for our great event and give a little back to                  

t h e  c o m m u n i t y  a t  t h e  s a m e  t i m e ! 

 

We can’t make events like this happen without the help of 

great volunteers... 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact  

Christine Getz, Committee member at 269-930-2069.  



 

Summer Concert Series… Music in the Park 
 

  Two concerts left, and the first one was a great time!!! These concerts are 

brought to you by the Baroda Village Council and is a free concert on the fourth 

Sunday of June, July and August, from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.  

  Bring your lawn chairs or blankets (and snacks if you would like), and come 

down and spend part of your evening enjoying some great music and local beer 

and wine! We will also be having kids games with a little help from our friends 

at the Lincoln Township Library so the little ones can play while the big kids 

can relax and unwind!  
 

 

 

 

Join us in bringing the 

TAG Band to the   

Village for our last 

concert of the season 

on Sunday, August 

28! Coming together 

to join musical forces, 

these guys are amazing talents in their own right! Tommy Rusin, Al Giganti, 

and Glen Head (Rat Salad) will be rocking it out with great music; from 

southern gospel to classic rock to blue grass. You name it, they can do it! 

Great way to end the summer. I promise, you won’t want to miss it! 

Our second concert of the season, is Sunday, 

July 24. Help us welcome Joe Jason to the 

park! Joe has been performing since the ripe 

old age of 12, and has since rounded his ca-

reer to radio personality and sports an-

nouncer. He brings his guitar to Baroda to de-

light us with many sounds of the 70s includ-

ing the Eagles, Chicago, and a little James 

Taylor! Great tunes for a Sunday evening at 

the park! 



 

     

  2016 Baroda Events 
    

  

 

 

April 1-5 Cemetery Clean up 

April 14 Large Trash pick up 

May 29 Memorial Day Parade 

June 26 Music In The Park 

July 3  Baroda Fireworks 

July 24 Music In The Park 

July 30 Support Our Troops Festival 

Aug. 13 Party On The Pavers 

Aug. 21 Michigan Wine Trail 1/2    

      Marathon 

Aug. 28 Music In The Park 

Oct. 13 Large Trash Pick up 

Oct. 15-20 Cemetery Clean up 

Dec. 4 Christmas In The Village 
  

Be sure to check the Community Calendar 

on our website for updates of events.  

Park Reservations 
 

   Reservations for the Village 

Park for 2016 may be made by 

calling the Village Office at 

422-1779. 

    There is no charge to village residents to 

reserve the park, however, there is a refund-

able $20 key deposit required for each day.  

A $25 rental fee will be charged to all non-

Village residents. Keys must be picked up by 

Thursday prior to the date you  have the park 

reserved and be returned by the following 

Monday. 

If you want to reserve Hess Lake 

Park or the Fire Station Hall, you 

must call the Township Office at 

422-2300. 

New Garage Sale Ordinance 
 

   Spring is just around the corner and time 

for garage sales to begin. In brief, here are 

the highlights: 
 

1) Three days is the maximum 

time limit for one sale. 

2) Three sales per location per 

calendar year. 

3) A permit must be obtained 

from the Clerk’s Office (there is no 

charge to hold a garage sale). 

4) Signs may be put up, but must be         

removed after the sale period. 

5) All sale items MUST be stored indoors 

from 9:00 p.m. - 7:00 a.m. 
 

The ordinance may be viewed in full online 

or at the Village Office. 
 

Memorial Day  

Services & Parade 
   The Baroda American  

Legion will be sponsoring 

their annual Memorial Day 

Parade and Memorial Services on Sunday, 

May 29. The first service will be held at 

Hinman Cemetery located at Hills and 

Snow Roads at 11:00 a.m.  

   The Parade will be held at 1:30 p.m. and 

will start at the Legion and proceed to 

Ruggles Cemetery. A service will be held 

at the cemetery at 2:00 p.m.  This year’s 

special speaker will be Broyce Robinson, 

one of the Lakeshore Band Students that 

went to Normandy, France last year to 

commemorate the anniversary of           

D-Day; along with the Baroda Queen 

Court. Contact the Baroda American      

Legion Post 345 with any questions at   

422-2647. 

   Let us remember and honor those who 

gave the ultimate sacrifice so we can live 

in freedom today. 


